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June 9th- Picnic day 
June 10th- Last day of
school 
June 10th- Pajama day

School reopens on the
18th August 2021

Upcoming
Events

Teddy- June 10th
(actual birthday is
July 21st.)

Birthdays

Reminders

We cannot believe the
school year has come to
an end once again. We are
grateful to have had a
successful term and a
successful school year. We
would like to thank
parents once again for
your patience and
cooperation during the
whole school year.
Through online lessons to
being back in class with
our little friends we cannot
thank you enough. 

We wish all our friends
who are moving to
kindergarten in August all
the best. 

Finally we would like to
wish you all a great and
safe holiday and we look
forward to seeing you all
in August.


